Townsend, Erle

From: James Robinson <tigershadow25@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 3:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Do not implement electric car ruling

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

No power cannot drive. In Northern Maine it gets bitter cold and we lose power at times. People are struggling just to

live this ruling would just add more expense. Not particular. No mandate--democracy! It should be one's choice. Many
elderly are on a fixed income and cannot be strapped with a car payment. Listen to the people and the dealers. Thank
you, Scot Robinson Presque Isle



